
 

 

 

Mr. Glen Newson, Principal 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Special thanks to our parents, 

teachers, staff and community for 

making our 1st nine weeks of school a 

success. I am very happy with the 

progress the school has made by 

imbibing in its students’ value base 

education synergized with modern 

teaching- learning methods to 

produce a generation of well 

informed and emotionally sound 

generation. I am positive that in times 

to come we will continue this journey 

with elevated enthusiasm and 

persistently provide a platform of 

holistic learning to the young 

generation of learners.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

October 

7th and 8th – Fall break 

16th -             Learning Walk 9am 

17th -           MDE Literacy Meeting 6pm 

                            Delta State University 

22nd -            Successful Celebration 

23rd -             PTO Meeting 6pm 

29th -             Kindergarten Parent             

                      Workshop 9am 

30th -              Monthly District Workshop 

                      “Entering the Workforce"     

 

 

REMEMBER 

“Sunshine is delicious, rain is refreshing, 

wind braces us up, snow is 

exhilarating; there is really no such 

thing as bad weather, only different 

kinds of good weather.” John Ruskin 

 

SEPTEMBER HIGHLIGHTS 

Learning Walk 

The first learning Walk of 2019-2020 school year was held on Thursday, 

September 19, 2019, at 9:00am MCS will host a learning walk each 

month in order to gain feedback from our parents and stalk holders. 

Thanks parents and the community support for your attendance.  

 

PTO Meetings 

MCS held its monthly PTO Meeting on Thursday, September 19, 2019. A 

big shout -out to the parents for showing up and for representing the 

voice of the parents. 2019-2020 Officers are :  

                                                             Veronica Wilson, President 

                                                              Annette Williams, Vice President 

                                                              Monique White, Secretary 

                                                              Kenneth Wraggs, Treasure  

 

MCS PARENT CENTER                       

Our Parent Center is full of educational materials for parents to check 

out to work with their child(ren) at home. We are having scheduled 

parent meeting for you to attend. At the meeting parents will be given 

informative information to assist in your child(ren) academic growth.  

Hours of Operation: 7am -4pm 

Monday -Friday-Room 24 

 

Good behavior is a habit all parents can try to instill in their children, but 

it doesn’t happen overnight. Use patience and strategies to help you 

lay a foundation for good behavior at home and at school.  

 

Attendance Works 

School success goes hand in hand with good attendance. 

 

 


